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There will be NO swimming next week.  Swimming will resume on Tuesday 12
th
 September for 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4.     

There will be no After School Clubs 

next week. 

 

A final reminder of the events running in school next 

week.   

Monday 17
th

 July – Fish & Chip Day 

Tuesday 18
th

 July – Summer Fair 1pm Bowling Club 

Wednesday 19
th

 July – Y1 – Y6 school beach trip  

Thursday 20
th

 July – Achievement Assembly 9.30am 

school hall  

Thursday 20
th

 July – Y6 production of Romeo & 

Juliet, everyone welcome! 

Friday 21
st

 July –Break up for summer holidays 

Tuesday 5
th

 September – School re-opens 

 

Due to budget reductions, as of 

21
st
 July all school crossing patrols 

in the local area will cease to 

operate.  Please ensure that extra 

care is taken on the journey to and 

from school. 

There will be no Out of School Club on Friday 21
st
 

July.  Booking forms for the Autumn term are 

available to collect in the office now.  Please note 

that Out of School Club is increasingly busy and 

booking is essential to secure a place. A strict 24 

hour cancellation policy is in operation.  

 

Persistent lateness is highly 

detrimental to children’s education.  

Therefore, from September, any 

child who arrives after 9.30am will 

receive a mark for unauthorised 

absence.   

 

The Summer Fair will be taking place at 1pm on Tuesday 18
th
 July at Summerhill Bowling Club.  We 

hope as many of you will come along to support this event as possible.  On the day, you can collect 

your child from school at 12.45pm.  There will be three collection points: 

Nursery & Reception children to be collected from the Nursery door. 

Years 1, 2 & 3 to be collected from the Year 3 classroom. 

Years 4, 5 & 6 to be collected from the Hall. 

Any child not collected at this time can be picked up from the Year 4 classroom where they will be 

watching a movie.   We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

From Monday to Thursday next week, both before and after school, Year 4 will be 

selling second hand goods and homemade crafts outside their classroom door.  

All profit will be donated to the school and we hope as many of you will support 

the children as possible.  Any donations for the stall would be gratefully received 

and should be brought to the Year 4 classroom. 

 


